
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 26/1/2016 
 
COMMENT ON ARTICLE IN THE PRESS 

 

With reference to an article published in the electronic press today, in which, without any 

prior consultation with the Bank as to the correctness of the information contained 

therein, it is reported that a deadline expiring on February 15th 2016 has been set to 

Attica Bank for the completion of the second phase of its recapitalization, Attica Bank 

informs investors that no such deadline exists.  

Attica Bank is in constant communication with the relevant supervisory authorities for 

any significant matter regarding its strategic choices, its operation and activities, and it is 

standard practice for the Bank to notify investors promptly about any such 

developments, according to the provisions of the applicable legislation. 
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